
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

New 

Mountain 

Outreach 

I had the 

privilege of 

meeting 

another 

Christian medical group that invited me to the 

mountains of Coahuila, six of whom rode with me up to 

the mountains.  This was my first with them and 

although I had the liberty to participate in the soul 

winning clinic, I volunteered in an area this time that 

was not sought after by too many volunteers. That area 

was the continual cleaning and disinfecting of 

instruments in the dental clinic. Some would ask why 

did you do that?  I’d say, “it just seemed like the right 

thing to do at the moment.” 

Although I was called away a couple of times to retrieve 

more Bibles and tracts that I brought, overall, I was able 

to stick with it.  

I see now why 

not too many 

people volunteer for that job. Quite frankly, it’s kind of gross.  But it 

was a good experience, and I made some new dental friends, that 

really appreciated the help. That said, there were a good number 

saved and Bibles placed in the hands of those who never had one of 

their own.  Please pray for us as I will be joining up with the group in 

November that I’m normally with and in charge of the soul winning 

clinic. This time we are going into the mountains of Oaxaca. 
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New Church Plant Preparations  

I found a pastor who wants to start a new church plant on 

the south side of Monterrey. His name is Noe Villareal. Our 

launch date is set for September of next year. Meanwhile 

we hope to begin several Bible study groups in January. We 

started planning by going up into the mountains at a cabin 

his father owns and began praying and preparing for these 

dates. Along with the time we put in throughout the week 

on our own we meet every Tuesday for three hours.  

    

We ask that you partner with us in prayer as we continue to plan 

and search out leaders who will join us in organizing this project as 

well as prepare the hearts of those in this community to receive 

the gospel.  

mailto:Srein4653@aol.com

